
 

 

 

 

 

 

March 2018 

 

Parent Consultations 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused during the recent school closure.  We will send 

out new appointments for parents who missed their appointment as soon as possible.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

World Book Day 

 

Due to the weather conditions last week, we will be celebrating World Book Day in school 

Thursday 8th March.  Children are invited to come to school dressed up as their favourite 

characters from a book and we will be doing a lot of fun activities during the day to mark 

the wonder of reading. 

 

Children are encouraged to bring their favourite stories to school from home which they 

will be able to share with another child from a different year group. 

 

All children will receive a book token at the end of the day that they can use to exchange 

for a free World Book Day book to take home from stores such as Asda, WH Smith and 

Waterstones or £1 off any book or audiobook worth £2.99 or more. 

 

Red and Yellow Day 

 

On Friday 9th March is red and yellow fancy dress day in school to raise money for the 

Ronald MacDonald House Charities.  We are suggesting a donation, this could be as little 

as 20p.  Class 3/4 will be holding some guessing games which your child can take part in.  

Games are 20p each, cakes are being sold for 50p. All proceeds will go towards the Ronald 

house Charity. 

 

Residential June 2018 

 

Just a reminder that the final instalment must be paid by Friday 9th March 2018.   

 

Parent Governor Vacancy 

 

We currently have a vacancy for a parent governor, which is an interesting position.  You 

will find a leaflet attached to this letter.  If you are interested or need further 

information please do not hesitate to contact the main office. 

 

 



Universal Free School meals 

If your child is in Reception Class, Year 1 or Year 2 they are currently receiving either 

Free School Meals or Universal Free School Meals.  This is changing soon.  If you 

received a letter from us last week and are not currently registered for Free School 

Meals then you need to check if you are eligible – please complete the form we included 

with the letter and return to the school office as soon as possible, definitely before the 

1st April otherwise you may need to pay for your child’s school lunches.  We will sort the 

paperwork out for you. 

 

Nursery Consultation Week 

 

Nursery consultations will be held during the week commencing Monday 19th March.  You 

will be receiving an appointment within the next few days.  If you are unable to attend at 

the given time please let us know and we can rearrange the time for you. 

 

Easter Service 

 

The Easter Service will be held at Lemington Methodist Church on Thursday 22nd March 

at 1.15pm. 

 

Easter PACT 

 

The Early Years Eater PACT is to take place on Wednesday 28th March at 1.30pm in the 

main hall. KS1 and KS2 will take place on Thursday 29th March at 1.30pm also in the main 

hall. 

 

Easter Holidays 

 

School closes at 3.15pm on Thursday 29th March and re opens on Monday 16th April. 

      

 

 

 

 


